
 

 

To:      Keystone First/Keystone First Community HealthChoices (CHC) OB Providers 

Date:  June 29, 2021 

Important Reminder:  

ONAF forms no longer accepted via fax starting July 1, 2021 

 

As announced in the May 1, 2021 notification, effective July 1, 2021 Keystone First and Keystone 
First CHC will only accept ONAF forms that are submitted through the Optum website.  ONAF 
forms submitted after July 1, 2021 via fax to the Bright Start department will not be processed, or 
eligible for reimbursement. 

To get started visit www.obcare.optum.com.  Additionally, the OB Care User Guide, a PowerPoint 
training deck and a link to the Optum website, is available at www.keystonefirstpa.com and 
www.keystonefirstchc.com >Providers>Resources> Programs> Bright Start Maternity Program.  

Thank you for the continued care that you provide to our pregnant Members and Participants.  If you 
have questions, contact your Provider Account Executive for assistance or training. 
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